
See www.strschool.co.uk for full details and to book your place

OPEN DAYS  
Wednesday 19 & Thursday 20 October
We warmly invite prospective pupils and their parents to join us at the School for our 
Open Days on Wednesday 19 and Thursday 20 October, and for our Open Evening on 
Thursday 20 October. Hear from current students, the Headmaster and the Head of  
Year 7 about admissions, transition from Year 6, pastoral care, the curriculum and 
the wide range of extracurricular opportunities on offer at Sir Thomas Rich’s. 


